The President’s Cup

This year, for the very first time, a student organization will be presented with

The President’s Cup
at halftime by William Paterson’s President Richard Helldobler.

The President’s Cup
will be awarded to the student group that shows the most WP Pride by bringing
back the most alumni for the game, tailgating & carnival.

So call your friends, and encourage them to attend this year’s Homecoming event -
and be the very first student group to be awarded the President’s Cup!

There's no place like...WP!

For all the details about William Paterson'’s
Homecoming & Family Day 2019 go to:

www.wpunj.edu/homecoming



